
  
  
  
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Release of Request for Proposals 

  
    

 
 
 
 
 

PY 2006-2007 
WORKFORCE INVESTMENT ACT (WIA) YOUTH PROGRAM SERVICES 

 
 
 
The Orange County Workforce Investment Board (OCWIB) is releasing a Request For 
Proposals (RFP) for Program Year (PY) 2006-2007 Workforce Investment Act (WIA) 
Youth Program Services on or around January 12, 2006.   
 
The OCWIB is seeking proposals from qualified organizations or individuals to address 
employment, training needs and skill deficiencies of economically disadvantaged Orange 
County youth ages 16 to 21 with barriers to employment, as defined in the Workforce 
Investment Act (WIA) 127(2) (c). Responses to this RFP process will be considered for a 
funding cycle beginning July 1, 2006.  
 
Proposals must be received by OCWIB staff on March 13, 2006 by 3:00 p.m., in order to 
be considered for funding.   
 
On or around January 12, 2006, this RFP will be available through two different methods: 

1. It can be downloaded from www.OCWIB.org in Adobe Acrobat or Word formats.  
2. A hard copy may be picked up at the OCWIB offices at 1300 S. Grand Ave., Bldg. 

B, 3rd Floor - WIB Reception, Santa Ana, CA 92705.  
 
All questions regarding this RFP process must follow the directions specified in the RFP 
section on “Questions regarding the RFP and the RFP process.”  
 
Please call the OCWIB Administrative Office at (714) 567-7528 if you have any difficulties 
downloading the file. 
 
 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 
TO RESPOND TO THE NEEDS OF BUSINESSES, JOB SEEKERS AND STUDENTS THROUGH 

AN INTEGRATED WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT SYSTEM. 

http://www.ocwib.org/
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